
 
 

 
 

 

 
6th  June 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Community Members, 
 
 
We are thrilled to invite you to the Guiseley School Run, taking place on Saturday 6th July 
2024. This event marks the launch of our JustGiving fundraising campaign for our  
much-anticipated 3G pitch. 
 
 
Event Details: 

• Date: Saturday 6th July 2024 
• Time: 10:00 AM - 1:30 PM 
• Location: Guiseley School Field 
• Distance: 5 KM (Elite Race and Fun Run options available) 

Special Highlights: 

• Live Music: Enjoy performances by the Bellatones 
• Refreshments: Various refreshments will be available for sale 
• Tombola: Participate in our exciting tombola! We are currently accepting donations 

for this. Please drop off any items at the school reception. 

Participation: The Fun Run is free to join, but we encourage a donation of £5 towards the 
3G pitch. To register and make your donation, please use the following link 
https://events.guiseleyschool.org.uk/FunRun/  
 
Volunteer Opportunities: We are seeking volunteers to assist with the event. If you are 
interested in helping, please contact us at pta@guiseleyschool.org.uk. 
Should you have any questions or require further information, do not hesitate to reach out 
to the PTA via our email. 
 
Let's come together as a community to support our school and enjoy a fun-filled day.  
We look forward to seeing you there! All proceeds for the day will go towards the 3G pitch 
fundraiser. The run is open to anyone; so please feel free to pass this letter on. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Guiseley School PTA 
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